
Dear Sales Force, Suppliers and Customers,

Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Avroy Shlain Cosmetics, a socially responsible company, has the health of our Associates, 
Sales Force, Suppliers and Customers as our main focus. You are our priority.  

We have always been a people’s business, and we are here to support you 
and follow through on our commitment to you.

We have implemented disaster management plans, in line with the World Health Organization, 
our governmental authorities and our President Cyril Ramophosa, to protect our Associates 
and our delivery to you, our Sales Force and Customers. We endeavor to continue, 
as best as possible, to provide you with safe uninterrupted service. 

The COVID-19 continuity plans in place include (but are not limited to):

Hygiene and Social Distancing Practices 

Increased awareness around COVID-19, through communication, posters and 
training in all areas of our business, namely on the symptoms, prevention 
and treatment of the virus.

Hygiene actions continue to be reiterated and supported by the business.  
We have implemented stringent measures to ensure social distancing. 

Contact has been reduced across the business. We have reduced the number of 
people in our building at any given time, rotating teams between working from work 
home and the of� ce. 

All meetings (Associates and third parties) will be done remotely. No external 
visitors are granted access to the Home Of� ce Building. 
And we are introducing temperature testing of everyone entering our building. 

Products 

No deliveries, locally or to our export markets have been in� uenced for the 
moment by closing of borders.

Most of our product lines are proudly South African and manufactured within our borders. 
We do not import any stock directly from countries currently listed as high-risk 
COVID-19 countries, i.e. no containers are off loaded directly at our premises. 

All stock undergoes detailed inspections and quality checks before being 
released into our warehouse. 

Courier partners and delivery processes have been changed to ensure that 
all third party teams follow all advised safety precautions.

We will continue to monitor and evaluate COVID-19 and make sure our Associates, 
Sales Force, Suppliers and Customers are kept updated. We are a resilient business that 
has been in Southern Africa for more than 45 years and I know we 
will get through any challenge together as ONE TEAM together. 

Please Be Safe, and adhere to the social distancing requirements 

Susan Mawer, Managing Director
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